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Senator Abrams and Committee Members:

My name is Justin Henry and [ have the privilege to serve as Superintendent of Schools for Goddard Public
Schools. Our current district enrollment is approximately 5400 students and we have had an increase in
student enrollment for 28 consecutive years. During this time, the district has experienced many changes,
including adding a second high school in 2011, This year we have had the honor to have schools in our
district earn the Blue Ribbon School Award and Governor’s Achievement Award.

Under SB 224, our district would proje‘ct to have a budget increase of over $1.5 million dollars by the
increase of the base to $4492, the elimination of some funding formula weightings and a significant
decrease in at-risk funding. However, I come here today as an opponent of this bill.

Our district strongly believes in additional resources added to our budget, as we have experienced almosta
30% increase in board approved local taxes the last two years due to the continued creation of an
unequalized funding formula across Kansas. Despite this, we don’t believe an increase in our funding
should come at the expense of other Kansas students.

Our district strongly believes all Kansas students should have access to the same fair and equalized
resources statewide and the funding formula should acknowledge the unique needs of each Kansas school
district. The proposed elimination of weightings and greatly reduced at-risk funding in an effort to increase
the base without adding additional resources is the wrong direction.

We greatly appreciate the service each of you provides to the students of Kansas and look forward to future
opportunities to partner with you in this mission.

To Better Education,
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